Garden Committee Meeting
3/0719 @ 7:30

Members present: Mary LeBlanc, Megan Nevins, Michele Gannon, Tamara Combs, Hayden
LaMere

New Business:
A new shed was discussed for the new garden.

-Hayden'’s class was planning on constructing a shed for their class project. It was discussed
where we would place the shed. It is preferred that it is placed by the new garden however we
have to see if that is a possibility. If it can’t be placed there then we can put it up by Tina’s room
but not under the window where it blocks a lot of sunlight.

-Hayden'’s original plan was to purchase the materials for the shed with the technology budget
and then raffle it off and put the money back in the budget. However he is up to building one for
the garden instead. Hayden needs to check budget before we can begin project.

-Mary noted that we should avoid using the same materials that were used on the previous shed
being they were not sturdy.

-Michele is going to talk to Noelle about shed location to see if it is a possibility to put it by the
new garden.

-It was suggested that a ramp would be beneficial so that we weren’t dropping materials out of
the shed. Also shelving would be good to organize.

-We will be inviting Dana to the next meeting so that we can discuss the grant that the green
team has acquired.



